
Senate Committee on Business and Transportation: 

 

Please make my testimony part of the public record.  I’m testifying in response to SB844.  I am opposed 

to legislation which would burden our public utility programs financially.  Our economy is hanging by a 

thread.  Now is the time for everyone and every organization to be fiscally responsible, not to take on 

new challenges. 

Even if I did believe in climate change, now is not the time to address it.  More spending for anyone 

would be the equivalent of throwing gasoline on an already out-of-control fire. 

 

Respectfully, 

Brittani woodruff 

1033 Oregon 

North Bend, OR 97459 


